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     1947 PICTURE SLIDES OF ALIENS TO BE SHOWN IN MEXICO CITY ON MAY 
5TH.  WE WILL SEE HOW AUTHENTIC THEY MAY BE.  DON SCHMITT IS ONE 
OF THE PARTICIPANTS.

     MUFON OF OHIO ANNUAL CONFERENCE AT ASHLAND'S SHERIFF 
COMPLEX ON JUNE 6TH.  SPEAKERS WILL BE JAMES FOX, NICK REDFERN, 
AND TERRY RAY.  CHECK OUT THE MUFON OF OHIO WEBSITE FOR MORE 
INFORMATION.     

     THE NEXT MUFON OF OHIO MEETING IS AT THE HILLIARD LIBRARY ON 
SATURDAY, APRIL 25TH.  IT WILL START AT 2P.M. UNTIL 4:30P.M.

     NEW HANGAR 1 SERIES NOW BEING SHOWN ON THE HISTORY CHANNEL.
THE SERIES COMES FROM THE MUFON FILES.  THE 1ST EPISODE - 'UFOs AT 
WAR' WAS VERY INTERESTING.  IT IS SHOWN ON FRIDAY NIGHTS AT 10P.M. 
EST.

      SKEPTICS USE TO SAY, "IGNORE THE UFO SIGHTINGS AND THEY WILL GO 
AWAY."  HISTORY SAYS DIFFERENTLY.

     JAMES FOX, UFO FILM PRODUCER, RECEIVED A LETTER FROM STEVEN 
SPIELBERG,  AFTER VIEWING FOX'S UFO FILM, SPIELBERG STATED, "I HOPE 
THE GOVERNMENT WILL SOMEDAY REVEAL THE TRUE AND NATURAL 
ORIGINS OF UFOs.'  

     FOX ALSO ENTERTAINED THE IDEA THAT UFOs COULD BE ASSOCIATED 
WITH TIME TRAVELERS, RETURNING TO OUR TIME PERIOD AS A KIND OF 
HISTORY LESSON.  THE DIRECTOR OF RUFOS HAS ALWAYS THOUGHT OF 
THIS POSSIBILITY.



     A QUESTION WAS ASKED.  WHEN WOULD THE PUBLIC BE INFORMED 
ABOUT THE ENTIRE MATTER?  PROBABLY ON.Y WHEN THE GOVERNMENT 
WAS GOOD AND READY.  THE RUFOS DIRECTOR SAYS IT WOULD BE UP TO 
THE UFO INHABITANTS WHEN THEY WANT DISCLOSURE.  AFTER ALL, THEY 
SEEM TO HAVE THE HIGHER TECHNOLOGY.

     MUFON SYMPOSIUM IS AT IRVIN, CALIFORNIA FROM SEPTEMBER 24 TO 
27TH.  THIS YEAR'S THEME IS "OPENING NEW DOORS IN ACADEMIA, 
INDUSTRY, AND MEDIA."

     MUFON STATS FOR MARCH - TOTAL UFO SIGHTINGS - 684; USA - 547; 
CALIFORNIA - 78; OHIO - 15; SPHERE - 142; TRIANGLE - 74; WITHIN 100 FT. - 
123.

     THESE FOLLOWING REPORTS ARE FROM FILER'S FILES:  

     GENERAL CURTIS LEMAY HAD WARNED HIS FRIEND SENATOR BARRY 
GOLDWATER TO STAY CLEAR OF COLONEL BLANCHARD, WHO HAD BEEN 
BASE COMMANDER OF ROSWELL AIR BASE.   DR. ROBERT OPPENHEIMER, 
DIRECTOR OF THE MANHATTEN PROJECT, WAS INTERESTED IN UFOs.  
AIRLINE PILOTS SEE UFOs BUT FEW REPORT THEM BECAUSE OF RIDICULE 
AND POSSIBLY BEING FIRED.  JOHN W. MCCORMACK, ONE TIME SPEAKER 
OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE U.S. STATED THAT HE FELT THE 
AIR FORCE HAD NOT GIVEN OUT ALL THE AVAILABLE INFORMATION ON 
UFOs.


